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Consideration of a Road Closure for filming by Nian Productions on Sunday, May 16, 2010
Action Required:
Staff recommends approval of road closure for the Nian Productions to film their
project "Four Fifteen".

Description:
Nian Productions, a local film maker request to close a portion of Canton Street from
Green Oak Drive to Webb Street from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on Sunday, May 16,
2010 for a film shoot.

Comments:

See attachments
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